
Paving Projects: 9-Month Look Ahead as of September 2024

Project Title Estimated Advertising Month
Estimated 

Contract Value

Asphalt Overlay Group 2402B Sep-24 $2,900,000 

Asphalt Overlay Group 2505 Feb-25 $5,600,000 

Asphalt Overlay Group 2506 Feb-25 $4,300,000 

Asphalt Overlay Group 2507 Feb-25 $6,250,000 

Asphalt Overlay Group 2513 Mar-25 $5,200,000 

High-Level Scope of Work: The project scope shall include paving approximately 5.69 miles of existing AC. 
The project would also include the following improvements: curb ramps, cross gutter, curb and gutter 
replacement, sidewalks, utility adjustments including sewer manholes, storm drains, water valves, survey 
monuments, outside utility valves, etc. Community Planning area: Council District 3 and 8

High-Level Scope of Work: The project scope shall include paving approximately 4.67 miles of existing AC. 
The project would also include the following improvements: curb ramps, cross gutter, curb and gutter 
replacement, sidewalks, utility adjustments including sewer manholes, storm drains, water valves, survey 
monuments, outside utility valves, etc. Community Planning area: Council District 5

High-Level Scope of Work: The project scope shall include paving approximately 2.67 miles of existing AC. 
The project would also include the following improvements: curb ramps, cross gutter, curb and gutter 
replacement, sidewalks, utility adjustments including sewer manholes, storm drains, water valves, survey 
monuments, outside utility valves, etc. along the 2.67 miles. Community Planning area: Clairemont Mesa and 
University. Council District: 2 and 6.

High-Level Scope of Work: The project scope shall include paving approximately 5.13 miles of existing AC. 
The project would also include the following improvements: curb ramps, cross gutter, curb and gutter 
replacement, sidewalks, utility adjustments including sewer manholes, storm drains, water valves, survey 
monuments, outside utility valves, etc. Community Planning area: Council District 8

High-Level Scope of Work: The project scope shall include paving approximately 3.87 miles of existing AC. 
The project would also include the following improvements: curb ramps, cross gutter, curb and gutter 
replacement, sidewalks, utility adjustments including sewer manholes, storm drains, water valves, survey 
monuments, outside utility valves, etc. Community Planning area: Council District 3



Asphalt Overlay Group 2514 Mar-25 $7,200,000 

Asphalt Overlay Group 2515 Mar-25 $7,000,000 

Asphalt Overlay Group 2516 Mar-25 $6,450,000 

Asphalt Overlay Group 2517 Mar-25 $7,200,000 

Asphalt Overlay Group 2518 Apr-25 $6,850,000 

Asphalt Overlay Group 2522 Apr-25 $4,200,000 

High-Level Scope of Work: The project scope shall include paving approximately 5.85 miles of existing AC. 
The project would also include the following improvements: curb ramps, cross gutter, curb and gutter 
replacement, sidewalks, utility adjustments including sewer manholes, storm drains, water valves, survey 
monuments, outside utility valves, etc. Community Planning area: Council District 1 and 6

High-Level Scope of Work: The project scope shall include paving approximately 6.56 miles of existing AC. 
The project would also include the following improvements: curb ramps, cross gutter, curb and gutter 
replacement, sidewalks, utility adjustments including sewer manholes, storm drains, water valves, survey 
monuments, outside utility valves, etc. Community Planning area: Council District 6 and 7

High-Level Scope of Work: The project scope shall include paving approximately 6.22 miles of existing AC. 
The project would also include the following improvements: curb ramps, cross gutter, curb and gutter 
replacement, sidewalks, utility adjustments including sewer manholes, storm drains, water valves, survey 
monuments, outside utility valves, etc. Community Planning area: Council District 2

High-Level Scope of Work: The project scope shall include paving approximately 3.81 miles of existing AC. 
The project would also include the following improvements: curb ramps, cross gutter, curb and gutter 
replacement, sidewalks, utility adjustments including sewer manholes, storm drains, water valves, survey 
monuments, outside utility valves, etc. Community Planning area: Council District 4 and 9

High-Level Scope of Work: The project scope shall include paving approximately 6.35 miles of existing AC. 
The project would also include the following improvements: curb ramps, cross gutter, curb and gutter 
replacement, sidewalks, utility adjustments including sewer manholes, storm drains, water valves, survey 
monuments, outside utility valves, etc. Community Planning area: Council District 6

High-Level Scope of Work: The project scope shall include paving approximately 6.54 miles of existing AC. 
The project would also include the following improvements: curb ramps, cross gutter, curb and gutter 
replacement, sidewalks, utility adjustments including sewer manholes, storm drains, water valves, survey 
monuments, outside utility valves, etc. Community Planning area: Council District 2 and 7



Asphalt Overlay Group 2523 Apr-25 $6,100,000 

Asphalt Overlay Group 2524 Apr-25 $5,500,000 

High-Level Scope of Work: The project scope shall include paving approximately 5.00 miles of existing AC. 
The project would also include the following improvements: curb ramps, cross gutter, curb and gutter 
replacement, sidewalks, utility adjustments including sewer manholes, storm drains, water valves, survey 
monuments, outside utility valves, etc. Community Planning area: Council District 4

High-Level Scope of Work: The project scope shall include paving approximately 5.55 miles of existing AC. 
The project would also include the following improvements: curb ramps, cross gutter, curb and gutter 
replacement, sidewalks, utility adjustments including sewer manholes, storm drains, water valves, survey 
monuments, outside utility valves, etc. Community Planning area: Council District 4 and 9


